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Dear Parents/Carers,

We are approaching the season of Lent.

Lent begins on Ash Wednesday and it lasts for 40 days.

This year Ash Wednesday falls on Wednesday 22nd February,  which is in our half

term holiday.

Lent is a time of prayer, fasting  and almsgiving, a time about saying sorry to God

for the  bad things we have done and reaching out to those less fortunate than us.

This week the children will all receive a booklet called, ‘Walk with Me ‘. It is to help

the children record their journey of faith through Lent. Please help your child to

complete one or two activities each week. Older siblings could help their younger

brothers and sisters.

The children will be talking about Lent in their R.E. lessons too. As a school, we will

remember Jesus’ journey to Calvary when we hold our Stations of the Cross

Service. You are all welcome to join us.

Yours faithfully,

Beth, Charlie and Sophia

R.E Ambassadors
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